

EAA 334 December Holiday Brunch



EAA 334 gathered at the Groton Townhouse restaurant on December 9th for a holiday brunch and lots of airplane talk! A highlight of the meeting was a briefing by CJ Stumpf on the FAA's proposed Piper rudder Airworthiness Directive. It was very interesting to learn about the cases the FAA is using to justify the AD and the many questions and concerns this raises. We have more details in another article.

As always, it was fun to get together as a chapter, talk shop and share some holiday cheer!